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Welcome to and welcome back to Swallowtails!





Dear ………………………….and Family,  


                                      I hope you have had a lovely time over the summer and I am sure you are now ready to start the new school year, so welcome to our new reception children and welcome back to our Year 1’s! 


I am looking forward to working together so that we have a very exciting and productive year. I hope that you enjoy the new challenges and approaches to learning that Swallowtails has to offer!  


Parents, I’m looking forward to working in partnership with you, as you know your children best. If you ever have any questions about the work your child is doing, or their general well being, please phone or email Mrs Hansen. 


					 

















Reading and spellings in Class 1


Your child will have a reading book and yellow reading record book in their book bag. They will need to keep their reading record and books in their book bags to bring to school every day. Please sign and make a comment each night when your child reads at home. Reading at home really supports and helps your child progress in their reading. If you have any questions about this, please come and see Mrs Hansen or Mrs Young. We will change reading books on a Monday and Thursday, for children on book bands 1-6, over book band six children will change their own books. Reception will start bringing a library book to share, before they move onto reading books. When books are returned to school we will quarantine them for 72 hrs


Spellings to practise, will come home each week in your child’s green spelling book, please help your child practise these at home. We will check your child’s spellings each Friday.





 





Show and Tell


At the moment we can not have the children bringing in items from home, if your child has something they would like to share, please send a photo to � HYPERLINK "mailto:class1@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk" �class1@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk� and we can look at this in school





Helpers


We always appreciate an extra pair of hands! If you would like to help in class, listening to children read, helping at Welly Wednesday or anything else, please see Mrs Hansen or Mrs Young.





Welly Wednesday


Welly Wednesday will be starting in the next couple of weeks a separate letter will go home with more information.





Our themes this term are All about me Food Glorious Food








General Reminders…


The children will be doing PE on Fridays. They will need to come to school in their PE kits. If your child has pierced ears, they will need to be able to remove these, or be provided with tape to cover their earrings.


If there is anything you want to let us know, please use the class 1 email address or email admin@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk


Please send your child in with a named water bottle, this needs to contain water


Any questions, concerns, worries, news you want to share about your child, however little this may seem, Mrs Hansen is available from 8.30 everyday, or please email or message me.


WOW vouchers – we love to hear about your child’s achievements, please send them in! Again at this time take a photo of the wow voucher and email it to me.


Please follow our class Instagram page wos.class1 to see our learning and the fun we have in school.








